
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

CITY OF DERBY 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

In accordance with Conn. Gen. Stat. §7-163e (a), the City of Derby Board of 

Aldermen/Alderwomen will hold a Public Hearing on the lease of municipal real estate, 

consisting of a portion of the property identified as Map 9-6, Lot 2 and commonly known 

as the entrance area to the Derby High School for the construction, ownership, operation, 

and maintenance of a water tank prior to final approval of such lease.  The public 

hearing will be held on June 6, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at Derby City Hall, 1 Elizabeth Street, 

Derby, CT. 

 

 

Dated at Derby, CT May 23, 2019 


